

Henry For Music, Inc.

Monday, February 03, 2025

Henry For Music Members

Dear Members of Henry for Music,

Exciting news from Henry For Music: **YOU, ASEP, and instrument gift recipients** are invited to a prophoto shoot for the Spring issue of We Are Henry Magazine, as part of our 10th anniversary celebration!

Event Details:

• **Date:** Feb 10, 2025

• **Time:** 6 PM (please arrive by 5:30 PM)

Location: TBA - Stockbridge location to be released after signing up

Sign-Up: https://henryformusic.org/we-are-henry

Tips for Success:

• Bring your instrument if you have it!

- Be ready to play as a group or solo (e.g., D-Major scale) if asked
- Come photo-ready!
 - No brands names or logos on clothing
 - Concert attire optional
- Open to future students, too! Future event info & 2025 season sign-up details will be available.

Congratulations on your invitation and maintaining your musicianship!

Please reach out by text or call us if you have any questions.

"Joy Through Music"

Kevina L. Franklin

President • Henry For Music, Inc.

770-865-3952

Kevina@HenryForMusic.org

Jerry Hesselink

Founder • Henry For Music, Inc.

770-342-9045

Jerry@HenryForMusic.org